
 

MESSAGE FROM THE HON GLADYS BERJIKLIAN MP PREMIER OF NSW  
 

AND THE HON RAY WILLIAMS MINISTER FOR MULTICULTURALISM 
 

2017 NSW Premier’s Multicultural Media Awards 

 

We congratulate the Migrantes Foundation on your outstanding winning entry in the 

2017 NSW Premier’s Multicultural Media Awards. 

The Premier’s Multicultural Media Awards acknowledge the important contribution 

multicultural media makes in maintaining our cohesive and harmonious multicultural 

society.  

Your innovative short film shining a light on the perspectives of Italian migrants 

working on farms in rural and regional areas is a matter of importance not only to the 

Australian Italian community, but New South Wales and Australia.    

Congratulations.  

 

  

NSW Premier Gladys Berejiklian MP  Minister for Multiculturalism Ray Williams MP 

 


